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Newsletter 22 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Children’s Mental Health Week    The challenges of the past year have 

made us all acutely aware of the importance of supporting our children in staying 

mentally, as well as physically, healthy. This week, we have been discussing 

children’s mental health on class calls. For the past six years, the charity Place 2 Be 

has been promoting Children’s Mental Health Week – this year’s theme is creativity. 

In today’s assembly, I shared this link which has some great ideas for being creative 

with everyday objects at home – this is not compulsory, but is an optional extra. 

Please send any photographs of your child’s creations in either on Teams or to 

homelearning@hendreds.oxon.sch.uk. I will share as many as possible in next 

week’s assembly.  

SCOPAY   Please could you review any balances owed for school dinners, 

breakfast club and afterschool club. If you have any queries, please contact the 

school office.  

Parent Teacher Interviews  Thank you so much for taking part in the 

virtual PTIs last week and for the positive feedback that you gave to the teachers.  

We are hugely appreciative of the support that you are giving to the children 

throughout this period. We know that it is far from easy and we admire your 

resilience. Keep it up! 

Best wishes   

 

Mr. J. Veness 

https://www.place2be.org.uk/
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5ea810465f8e353c3163604e/t/5ed914d3a2751d4f03619d42/1591284996917/ArtJumpStart+Full+Collection.pdf
mailto:homelearning@hendreds.oxon.sch.uk

